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RECRUITMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Reference is made to the Public advertisement for the position of Investigator 

that was announced on both newspapers and Company website on 10th June 

2020; 

 

The aforementioned recruitment process has been cancelled due to 

administrative reasons. However, EUCL encourages the public in general 

and applicants on Investigator position in particular to continue checking 

the Company website for future employment opportunities. 

 

Our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Done at Kigali, on 08th February, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UWAMAHORO Jocelyne 

Head of Human Resources   
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